For the non-required section.

-----Original Message-----

From: O'DONNELL, ERIN 

Sent: Wednesday, December 20, 2017 10:17 AM

To: Berlin, Steve

Subject: Notification - Receipt of Gift

Good morning, Steve.  Yesterday, I received this MOMA coffee cup from Speaker Madigan and Alderman Quinn.   I have donated this item to the USO at Midway for their use.    Please let me know if you need any additional information or reporting.

Merry Christmas and Happy Holidays to you and your family!

Erin

[image: image1.jpg]



